
We come together in opposition to the proposed ordinance before the Des Moines City Council
that would criminalize homelessness.

Homelessness is a difficult, multi-faceted issue with no easy solutions. However, we believe that
the city resources that would be spent on criminalization would be much better utilized on
providing resources to the unhoused.

We urge the Des Moines City Council to reconsider this ordinance.


